MINUTES OF TELEPHONIC CAUCUS MEETING HELD ON MAY 17, 2021

Roll Call: Commissioners Puzio, Barckett, Ribaudo, Dabal and Quilles.

Commissioner Barckett inquires as to when meetings will return to in-person. GHA is
awaiting HUD guidance on that issue.

Commissioner Ribaudo inquires as to whether residents should be asked whether they are
positive for COVID-19 prior to maintenance calls. Making such inquiry is practice of
GHA for well-being of maintenance workers.

Motion to close by Ribaudo and second by Barckett.
- All commissioners present in favor.



